
IMPORTANT UPDATE 
 

 

Accident Expense change coming soon 
 

 

Effective September 1, 2019, our Accident Expense plans, insured by 
Loyal American Life Insurance Company, will no longer be available for 
sale under your distribution. 

All Accident Expense applications must be signed no later than August 
30, 2019, and received in our office by September 9, 2019. Express App 
will no longer have the product available as of August 30, 2019. 

Over the next few weeks, we will be updating our marketing materials to 
reflect this change. 
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